
June 8, 2022 Edmonton Rally Club  Monthly Meeting 

Attendees: Samuel Whitney, Andy Tailleur, Doug turner, Dan Roseberg 

  

Chaired by: Dan Roseberg 

Minutes recorded by: Samuel Whitney 

 

Dan motions to approve Prior minutes as posted on the website.  

Doug seconds. None opposed. 

 

Rallycross:  next event is June 26th  at RTR, 5 signed up so far. 

Bills field is getting the grass mowed and will be disc’d shortly, Bill is helping the club organize the field 

work.  

Club to reach out to Tom Hendricks about the Drayton Valley autocross event. No news on if the event 

would be a go as of this moment. Dan to reach out 

TSD: CSSC looking to host the Mudlark TSD but are still in need of volunteers and competitors  

Equipment: Generator repair is almost complete, should be done by the next event.  

Bus repairs are still being sorted out. 

Look to move our port-a-potty back out to Bills field for storage and to help keep it from getting stolen 

from RTR and being used by their visitors. Sam to organize getting Fenceline to do the move.  

Financials: Current ATB bank Balance is $18,852.25 as of June 08, 2022 

One cheque outstanding to Doug for $608.96 

The club prepaid for the next two events at rad torque raceways. 

Other Business: Club looking to rotate back to in person meetings as the standard and will have online 

capabilities for those who may be unable to join.  

 

Sam motions to end the meeting, 

Seconded by Doug, none opposed 


